From: Carol Bitting

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: General Permit ARG590000
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 12:06:44 PM

| would like to add an additional comment for consideration.

All ARG590000 permits need separate construction permits from a licensed Arkansas
contractor who is registered with the state of Arkansas and has worked with karst in
construction of all general permits, ARG590000.

Under section 5.1 "All" has been replaced with "new", replace the text to "All" to read as follows:

All NOIs for permit coverage under this general permit will be reviewed by ADEQ prior to undergoing a public notification process as
follows.....

Sincerely,
Carol Bitting

“Wilderness is not a luxury but a necessity of the human spirit, and as vital to our lives as water and good bread.”

Edward Abby
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